
 
 
 
 

Disclosure Requirement for New York 
Residential Health Care Facilities 
 

 

 
 
Effective October 1, 2021, in accordance with Public Health Law §2803, 
residential health care facilities in New York are required to provide potential 
residents and their families with the following information: 
 
 
 
 Web address to look up complaints, citations, inspections, enforcement 

actions, and penalties taken against the facility; 
o https://profiles.health.ny.gov/nursing_home/view/150818#inspections  

 Web address for the New York State Nursing Homes Profiles, maintained 
by the New York State Department of Health; 
o https://profiles.health.ny.gov/nursing_home/#5.79/42.87/-76.809 

 Web address for the Nursing Home Compare maintained by the U.S 
Department of Health and Human Services; 
o https://www.medicare.gov/care-compare/#search 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the above, please feel free to contact 
the Admissions Department at 631-444-8548. 


